“This is to inform all the concerned applicants for the post of Guest Teacher in Arabic that
the scheduled date of interview is postponed from 16" February 2017 until fresh notification.
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Deptt. of Arabic, Persian,
Urdu, & Islamic Studies
Bhasha-Bhavana
Visva-Bharati Universit
Santiniketan-731235, W.B.

Any inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted.”



